Operation Jericho



Special points of interest:

- EHCP's 44th Annual General Membership Meeting
- More Homes reached for Christ in the provinces of Bohol, Ilocos and Quezon
- May 2010 National and Local Elections

EHCP's 44th Annual General Membership Meeting

The yearly preparation for the upcoming of the corporation meeting is always a challenge. In order to make this event a successful one, we need to have the presence of the majority.

With God's grace, there were more than 70 who came for the event—from Metro Manila and from the provinces of Quezon and Marinduque.

Dr. Arnold Santonia shared a challenging message for us that as we reach more homes for Christ, we need to strengthen our "power line."



In the absence of our Chairman, Menchie Aragon, our Vice-Chairman Averell Gaspar took the part in presiding the business meeting.

Praises to God! The Treasurer's report, delivered by Steve Peregrino, is a testimony on how God will sustain and provide for the ministry's needs.

The annual report of the National Director, Ptr. Sam

Evangelista was accepted and appreciated with a standing ovation.



To God be the glory!



Rev. Abet Tiquia leading the prayer





Reaching More Homes for Christ during Easter

A total of 65,600 homes were reached by the printed message "Do You Know?" Five municipalities in the province of Bohol, eleven out of twenty municipalities in Polillo Island and three municipalities (Vigan, Tagudin and San Nicolas in Ilocos Sur and Norte) were reached.

With the EHCP team, several churches joined us in the distribution of the gospel booklets in Tagalog, Cebuano and Ilocano translation.

May the Holy Spirit continue to dwell in the hearts of the believers in these provinces that they will reach more.



